
 

 

 

IACC Financial Hardship Policy  

Concerning  

Reduced-Fee and Fee-Waiver Attendance 

 

 

The IACC offers reduced-fee tuition rates to government-employed attorneys and 

members of the judiciary.   

In addition, attorneys who are currently unemployed, employed by a non-profit 

organization engaged in legal activities for the benefit of the public interest, or attorneys 

who, due to other extenuating financial circumstances, would be unable to attend 

educational programs may be approved for reduced or waived fees.  Such requests are 

considered on a case-by-case basis, and determinations will be based on the 

consideration of all relevant factors. 

Attorneys who qualify will receive at least a 50% reduction in the course fee.  

All requests for financial aid or fee waivers should be submitted in writing to Lia Acosta, 

Event Coordinator, 727 15th Street NW, 9th Floor, Washington, DC 20005 at, or before 

the time of registration. 


